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Dear Sir
With regard to your letter of 16th October I write as an ‘Affected Person’ with an allotment ) in the blue
area.
While I accept that there will be both planned maintenance and the need for short notice access to deal with
faults I hope that in the case of the former we will be given as much notice as possible and details of what work
will be done, the access required
and the duration of that work. Similarly in the case of dealing with faults the same information should be
supplied as soon as it is possible to do so.
On completion of any work Aquind should be required to return the surfaces affected to as far as possible their
‘normal’ condition.
I ask that those points be taken into account.

Yours sincerely
Malcolm Williams

Sent from my iPad




